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Sunday, 11 June 2017.

"The elections in Kosovo and Metohija are of vital importance for the Serbian people, who can
only ensure their survival if united.

The Albanian authorities in Pristina are looking for Serbs who would help them build an

independent state. This is why it is of crucial importance that Serbs go to the polls in the largest
number possible and vote for the Serb List which is the only ticket endorsed by Serbian
President Aleksandar Vucic and the Serbian Government".




